
JOINING SCGSG SIXTH FORM 
If you are joining SCGSG from another school, there may be extra questions that you 

would like to ask. If that’s the case, please feel free to speak to a member of the 

sixth form team or send an email to: sixthformadmissions@suttcold.bham.sch.uk. 

In the SCGSG Sixth Form Handbook, we have tried to provide lots of the practical 

information that you will need, but these are a few extra things that you may want to 

know ahead of the new academic year: 

 

TRAVELLING TO SCGSG 

Many of our sixth form students travel to school by bus or train. There are bus stops nearby 
on Jockey Road and Birmingham Road, and the closest train station is Wylde Green (approx. 
10 min walk). To help you plan your route, the school postcode is B73 5PT. 

 

SETTLING IN 

Our sixth form is very welcoming with a strong focus on wellbeing and community; for that 
reason, we mix up our form groups at the start of Year 12 so that everyone gets the chance 
to meet someone new and make new friends. 

We have an open door policy in the sixth form office, so you can always visit one of us for a 
chat or to ask questions. We also arrange settling in meetings with every student at the start 
of Year 12. 

 
 

 


